

Sandringham Primary School
Sandringham Road
Doncaster DN2 5LS
T 01302 361880
E admin@sandringham.school

www.sandringham.school

08 November 2023

Dear Parents/Carers,

As the darker nights are drawing in and the weather is beginning to change, it is time for our 'Get Bright Day.'

This year 'Get Bright Day' will be held on **Friday 24**<sup>th</sup> **November 2023**. To support with the day, we ask that children come to school dressed as brightly as they can in order to promote the importance of **'Be Bright, Be Seen'** as the evenings start to get darker. During the day the children will be involved in a range of activities to raise awareness of how to stay safe and be seen.

There will be a prize for the brightest child in each class and even the brightest member of staff!

Thank you for your support.

Yours sincerely, Mrs Smithard Vice Principal





